
TAG Talk…Special mini edition...June, 2020 

CONGRATULATIONS !! 

Sandy Stern and her team of volunteers have been 

selected for a National Garden Club award for their 

work with the Jr. Gardeners!!  

This is a well-deserved and outstanding honor!  

Hostesses needed 

Preparations are already underway for the coming TAG year.  Since we did not 

get the opportunity to pass around a signup sheet in May, we need each of you 

to please contact Hospitality Chair, Helen Rizzo  ASAP to let her know which 

month you will choose to volunteer for hostessing a meeting. Helen’s goal is to 

get 4-5 hostesses per meeting to set up for the meetings’ coffee break. With 

just minimal effort, this is your opportunity to do your part to contribute to the 

Club and get to know other members a little better. Helen will be happy to give 

you details. (843-681-5022,   helrizzo7@gmail.com)  



 

  MEMBERSHIP ………………………..Carol Sevelowitz 

As of the end of year 2019-2020, we have 66 TAG members. We are permit-

ted by our Bylaws to have 75 members. Now is the time to talk to your 

friends and neighbors who may have expressed an interest in joining and 

have them contact me so that they may be included in our Member Directory. 

Membership dues ($30, payable to TAG) for the 2020-2021 year are due by 

June 26 to guarantee inclusion. Your check should be mailed or dropped off 

to Treasurer Lori Schmidt, or to me by that date, along with any changes to 

your current listing in the Directory. (addresses available in Member Directo-

ry). 

SAVE THE DATE           

FOR 

TAG’S 1ST ANNUAL      

HOLIDAY TOUR OF HOMES 

Saturday, December 10th, 2020 

2:00—6:00pm 

$20 per person 

Open to all HHP residents 

Visit 5 beautifully decorated HHP homes. Tickets will be 

available beginning mid-October from Avid Gardener  

members or at the Plantation House day of tour. 

 
More details to follow in upcoming weeks 


